Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

029 Micholitz to Sander




Via Brindisi


Singapore, 4th April 1887

Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans near London

Dear Sirs,

Last week we had the pleasure of making the acquaintance of your Mr. Micholitz, who introduced himself to us by your favour of Sept. 4th 1886. In accordance with your instructions Mr. Micholitz has drawn upon your good selves £75.- against advances in March, and as he has meantime left for Manila we have opened there a credit in his favour of $400 a month under which he may draw upon us against any payments required. We shall then reimburse ourselves by drawing upon you and request you to render our drafts your usual kind attention.

We remain, dear Sirs, your truly,


Signature (for Behn, Meyer & Co.)

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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